
7th June 2019 

Welcome back after the holidays - I hope you all had a relaxing break.  It was nice to see the 

children looking refreshed and ready to learn. 

In maths we have continued our learning on time.  We have looked at 24 hour and 12 hour 

times, telling the time using Roman numerals and estimating durations of time.  Next week we 

are hoping to move on to shape. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have been looking at how some books are structured in different ways and for 

a range of different purposes, such as comic strips and cartoons.  The children have enjoyed 

creating their own comic strips in the style of a Greek myth and turning them into a piece of 

drama.  

 

In art, the children have been learning about the artist William Morris and pattern. 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Home Learning due in on Monday 17th June. 

Tuesday 25th June – Crystal Class school trip to UWE - Exploring Science.  Please return 

permission slips if you haven’t already done so – thank you.  

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


